Senate Finance and Public Administration Committees
CANBERRA ACT

Dear Sir/Madam,

I strongly support Senator John Madigan's Health Insurance Amendment, Bill
2013 as Medicare funding for certain types of abortion discriminates against the
unborn child based on his or her gender and EVERY child has the right to life.

Yours sincerely,

Marv Baldwin





